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I enjoyed speaking with you on the telephone today. As we 
discussed, I am enclosing a copy of Mr. Mattos' August 19, 1991, 
letter regarding mandatory mediation programs. Also enclosed is 
a copy of the July 1991 issue of Alternatives to the High Cost of 
Litigation which may contain some material of interest to you. 
The September 5, 1991, memorandum, with attachments including 
General Counsel's memorandum on the impact of CJRA on the Federal 
Rules of Civil Procedure and Arbitration Statutes, is enclosed in 
the event you were unable to locate it. 

Please let us know if we can be of any further assistance. 

cc: Abel J. Mattos 

Sincerely, 

Philip R. Argetsinger 
Court Programs Specialist 


